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PAGB reaction to announcement the EMA will move to Amsterdam 

In response to today’s announcement that the European Medicines Agency (EMA) 

will relocate to Amsterdam in 2019 when the UK leaves the European Union, John 

Smith, PAGB Chief Executive, said: “Today’s announcement is important as it offers 

some clarity to the EMA staff and their families about their futures.  I hope the move 

to Amsterdam is carried out as smoothly as possible to make the transition easier for 

those people and to ensure the important work of the EMA can continue. 

“I hope now that the future location of the EMA is settled, attention can now be 

turned to the critical issues surrounding the UK’s future relationship with the EU and 

future participation in regulatory structures and processes.  PAGB believes that 

mutual recognition agreements between the EMA and the Medicines and Healthcare 

products Regulatory Agency (MHRA) should be put in place to avoid any 

unnecessary duplication between the two agencies.  We also believe the UK should 

remain part of the EU pharmacovigilance and surveillance systems to protect public 

health.  These and other important issues need to be discussed and agreed as early 

as possible.” 

 

- Ends - 

Notes to editors: PAGB (Proprietary Association of Great Britain) is the UK trade association 
representing manufacturers of branded over-the-counter medicines, self care medical devices and 
food supplements. 

PAGB’s position on EU Exit is available online at: 
https://www.pagb.co.uk/content/uploads/2017/06/PAGB-position-on-EU-Exit-June-2017.pdf  

For further information, please contact Pegasus: Lauren Walker or Amy Skinner 01273 712000 / 
PAGB@thisispegasus.co.uk  
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